<> Keep Your
Company’'s
Finances Secure

Criminals may attempt to misdirect payments by sending emails
that appear authentic. Such emails may claim that the company's
bank account details have changed, or provide false bank details for
payments to suppliers. It is crucial to exercise caution and verify any
new payment details through a trusted source, such as a known

phone number provided by the company, before making payments.

Don't fall victim to rush tactics or unexpected demands. Take a moment
to pause and evaluate before making payments or responding.

Don't trust emails blindly, verify their authenticity. Always double check
with the sender on a trusted number before taking any action on requests.

Implement robust internal verification processes for payments. Protect

yourself and your organization against potential fraud.
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